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Pupils of the Week 

7J 
Emrah — For designing a game to play with 
the rest of the class in craft. 

7R 
Nasim — For independently and politely 

taking messages to the office 

8A Amelie — For excellent singing and signing 

8L Phoebe — For helping her peers 

9R Ruky — For speaking in full sentences 

Y9 
Naieem — For his understanding of 'less 
than' 'more than' 'equal to'  in Power 
Maths 

10C 
Nehemiah — For excellent Maths 
achievements 

10L 
Emmanuella — For amazing independent 
work in TEACCH 

11A Leo — For mature behaviour all week 

11L 
Bobby — For being so brave and mature 
about his injuries on Sports Day 

Y11 
Naiim — For working hard in all lessons and 
being organized around the classroom 

12K 
Lilli — For her excellent attitude to learning 
and participation in music 

12V Harry — For resilience on a regular basis 

13L 
Stephane — For great communication with 
a new pupil in the cafe 

13S 
Alfie — For always supporting younger 
students when playing football 

14J 
Emanuel — For asking to go outside for a 
movement break 

14L Banji — For making great music 

Star of the Week 

Omar 11A— For very positive 

communication in the playground 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Reports will go out in pupil bags on Tuesday. Any absent 
pupils will have reports posted home that day. Form 
tutors will call you next week about next years class 
groups. We’ve tried to keep things as stable as possible. 

 

Exams have been taking place this week. Well done to all 
pupils taking part. Next week is the last week of school for 
our leavers. Twenty two pupils are leaving us this 
summer. Parents of leavers have been invited to special 
assemblies next week and to our leavers prom on Friday 
15th July. The prom is organised by our parent group and 
is open to leavers and their families only this year due to 
COVID risks. We’ve had five new COVID cases this 
week.  

 

Next week is also the last week for Year 6 club. It’s been 
a great opportunity for our new pupils to get to know each 
other. We look forward to seeing them all again in 
September. 

 

You may have heard that Kevin paid us a visit on Friday 
afternoon! He looks so well and was able to catch up with 
our young people who were so happy to see him and with 
a number of parents who were collecting at the end of the 
day. He has finished all treatment and is looking forward 
to starting his retirement properly! He sends his best to all 
families. 

I’ve had a number of parents checking the end of term 
date. We break up on Friday 22nd July. Pupils leave from 
1-30pm. We’ll send out dates for next year before the end 
of term. 

Have a good weekend, 

 

Eileen 
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Sports Day! 


